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This Appendix I to Information Bulletin #2 (IB#2) will clarify and define in more detail the 
C&R Committee’s interpretation of the new by-laws (Appendix II). 
 
1. Pants and Shorts (Bottoms) 

 The waistband is designed with belt loops (if used with a belt) or fastened with 
buttons or a hook.  They do not have a full elastic or drawstring waistband. 

 They are a tailored design, not with a baggy, oversize or “cargo pant” look. 

 Length:   Pants – must be to top of sport shoes or lower. 
Shorts – must be between the top of the kneecap and the tip of the index 
finger when the archer is standing in an upright position and both arms are 
fully extended and touch the side of their thighs. 

2. Skirts (Bottoms) 

 Length – same as “Length:  Shorts” in #1 above. 

3. Warm-Up Or Track Suits – Not Allowed During Competition 

 The Bottoms are generally like pants, but with elastic or drawstring waistband.  Not 
sized for each archer’s waist measurement and with a looser fit.  The legs have an 
elastic or open cuff.  Cannot be worn on the FOP except for the award ceremony. 

4. Shoes 

 Each archer can select the style sport shoe they like, but when shooting in the Team 
Round, all shoes must be the same color.  These must be a sport shoe type, not dress 
shoes, sandals or any open toe shoes with attached straps, thongs or strings. 

5. Socks 

 Sock height of members of the same team must be approximately the same height, 
within a 7cm (3”) range.  All teammates must wear the same color socks. 

6. Women’s Shirts (Tops) 

 If a woman’s Top is designed to be worn outside the pants, skirt or shorts, it can be 
worn outside.  However, if the Top extends below the waistband of the Bottoms by 
more than 7cm, it must be tucked in.  Tops must cover the archer’s midriff when the 
archer is at full draw. 

 Generally, men do not wear athletic shirts designed not to be tucked in.  If they do, 
they will follow the above rules for women. 
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